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May 17, 2000

Madam,
Sir,

Please find enclosed a copy of Note C. SCIT 2494/PCT 739, with its
Annex, which is being sent today to the Minister for Foreign Affairs of your
country and which relates to the fifth Plenary session of the Standing Committee
on Information Technologies (SCIT), which will be held in Geneva, from
Monday, July 10 to Friday, July 14, 2000, and to a PCT informal consultation
meeting on electronic filing, to be held from Tuesday, July 11 (3 p.m.) to Friday,
July 14, 2000.

Sincerely yours,

Helen Frary
Head

IT Business Management Section

Enclosure:  Note C. SCIT 2494/PCT 739
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